
Pueblo Estates Light Fest on the Clubhouse Square 
 
All the lights and decorations on the clubhouse square sure look nice and bright after all 
the elves  did their magic. We had a great group of Pueblo Estates Volunteers that 
helped set up the Santa Village,Peace on Earth, the chapel, blow ups, all the lights and 
the front entrance lighting. Thank you to Eric for getting everything hooked up. The Light 
Fest in Pueblo Estates is a great tradition that has been possible because of 
generations of volunteers and looks like it will carry on into the future. We know many of 
you when asked where you live have heard the response - “Thats where they have the 
great Christmas Lights”. 
 

Take Down of Decorations and Lights on Jan 9,2021 
 
We will join together at 9AM on the 9th to take down and put away all the decorations 
and lights. Come and join us for whatever time you can volunteer. Many hands make 
working a lot easier.  
Hope you can come and join us next year on the 9th.. 
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